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I-15 IDAHO FALLS 
BRIDGES PROJECT
MAY –  AUGUST 2017

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE CONSTRUCTION UPDATES:  TEXT  INTERSTATE15 TO 22828   CALL (208) 239-3377
EMAIL I-15CONSTRUCTION@ITD.IDAHO.GOV     LEARN MORE  ITD.IDAHO.GOV/I-15CONSTRUCTION  

I-15 IDAHO FALLS BRIDGES

The Idaho Transportation 
Department will do 
preventative maintenance on 
three bridges that cross I-15 
north of Idaho Falls.

The work will include replacing 
guardrail, repairing concrete and 
resurfacing the bridge decks. The 
project will extend the life of the 
bridges for many years to come.

The bridges are located at: 
 • 81st North (Payne Road)
 • 113th North (Shattock Butte 

Road)
 • 200 North (McCarty Road)

Traffic impacts:
• I-15 will be reduced to one 

lane in each direction under 
the bridges during the day.

• The work will require closing 
the Payne Road, Shattock 
Butte Road and McCarty Road 
bridges for several weeks. 

• The Shattock Butte Road and 
Payne Road bridges will not be 
closed at the same time. 

• All lanes of I-15 will be open 
at night. 

• Speed limits will be reduced.

Your safety. 
Your mobility. 
Your economic opportunity. 

INTERSTATE



 I-15 BALLAST RECONSTRUCTION
SUMMER – FALL 2017 
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SPENCER TO MONTANA STATE LINE
SUMMER – FALL 2017 

I-15 OSGOOD RAMP EXIT
SUMMER – FALL 2017 

I-15 IDAHO FALLS BRIDGES 
SUMMER – FALL 2017

I-15 LAVA BEDS TO THE 
BONNEVILLE COUNTY LINE

SPRING – SUMMER 2017

I-15 FORT HALL TO BURNS ROAD
SPRING – FALL 2017 

I-15 ARIMO TO MCCAMMON
SUMMER – FALL 2017

I-15 POCATELLO BRIDGES
SPRING – SUMMER 2017 

I-15 INKOM BRIDGES
SPRING – FALL 2017

I-15 SAND ROAD TO SOUTH 
BLACKFOOT INTERCHANGE

FALL 2017 – SUMMER 2018 

CONSTRUCTION
AHEAD – 2017 

INTERSTATE

The Idaho Transportation 
Department will resurface 
deteriorated pavement and 
repair numerous bridges on 
Interstate 15 in eastern Idaho 
over the next several years. 
The Idaho Falls Bridges 
project is one of 10 projects 
underway in 2017. 

Overall traffic impacts 
will include:
• I-15 will be reduced 

to one lane in each 
direction in project areas. 

• Interchange ramps and 
shoulders will be closed 
occasionally.

• Speed limits will be 
reduced.

To help you drive through 
construction, please:

• Plan extra time 
to travel through the 
construction zones.

• Pay attention 
to signage and changing 
traffic patterns.  

• Slow down 
as speed limits 
will be reduced. 

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE CONSTRUCTION UPDATES:   TEXT  INTERSTATE15 TO 22828  CALL (208) 239-3377
 EMAIL I-15CONSTRUCTION@ITD.IDAHO.GOV    LEARN MORE ITD.IDAHO.GOV/I-15CONSTRUCTION  

Your safety. 
Your mobility. 
Your economic opportunity. 

MAY 2017


